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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Dock is excited to announce the launch of its new after-school program called 
Creation Club for upper elementary kids, set to begin on January 14. This 
innovative program aims to teach children the importance of cultivating deep-
rooted relationships with others, just as our plants need strong roots to thrive and 
flourish. 

In our fast-paced world, the foundation of strong relationships can sometimes be 
overlooked. The Dock’s new program is designed to remind children that, like 
plants, our connections with others and with God must be nurtured and deeply 
rooted to thrive and bear fruit. Through engaging activities, hands-on gardening, 
and interactive lessons children will learn valuable life skills and biblical principles 
that underscore the significance of fostering meaningful and lasting relationships. 

Creation Club will be held every Tuesday from 3:30 – 4:30pm and transportation 
will be provided from school. You can register your son/daughter by filling out the 
attached form and bringing it to school.  We only have room for 10 students in this 
introductory class so sign up early.  

Blessings, 

 
 
 
Craig Van Hill 
Executive Director 
The Dock Ministries 
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